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A major message is that what works best for students is similar to what works best for teachers – an attention to
setting challenging learning intentions, being clear about what success means, and an attention to learning strategies
for developing conceptual understanding about what teachers and students know and understand. Although the current
evidence based fad has turned into a debate about test scores, this book is about using evidence to build and defend a
model of teaching and learning. A major contribution is a fascinating benchmark/dashboard for comparing many
innovations in teaching and schools.
Interaction, Feedback and Task Research in Second Language Learning Alison Mackey 2020-08-31 With clear guides and
specific examples, this book makes methodology accessible to those working within L2 interaction and task research.
The Routledge Handbook of Second Language Acquisition Susan M. Gass 2013-06-17 The Routledge Handbook of Second
Language Acquisition brings together fifty leading international figures in the field to produce a state-of-the-art
overview of Second Language Acquisition. The Handbook covers a wide range of topics related to Second Language
Acquisition: language in context, linguistic, psycholinguistic, and neurolinguistic theories and perspectives, skill
learning, individual differences, L2 learning settings, and language assessment. All chapters introduce the reader to
the topic, outline the core issues, then explore the pedagogical application of research in the area and possible
future development. The Routledge Handbook of Second Language Acquisition is an essential resource for all those
studying and researching Second Language Acquisition.
Ultimate Attainment in Second Language Acquisition Donna Lardiere 2017-09-25 The first book-length treatment of its
type, Ultimate Attainment in Second Language Acquisition is a case study with a solid theoretical grounding that
examines the language of an immigrant learner of English, and thereby presents a much needed understanding of the
linguistic competence of second language speakers. Based on longitudinal data collected over a period of 16 years, this
clear and accessible presentation is well-grounded in linguistic theory and in second language acquisition research
issues. Author Donna Lardiere presents the narrative of Patty, an adult Chinese immigrant learner of English, who
achieves native-like proficiency in some areas of her English idiolect, although reaches a plateau in her language
acquisition, known as the concept of fossilization. By addressing this concept, a central idea in second language
acquisition research, Lardiere fills a void in existing literature. Individual chapters focus on Patty’s end state
knowledge of grammatical areas of finiteness, past-tense marking, word order, wh-movement and relativization,
passivization, number marking, and use of determiners. Important topics discussed throughout the book include: *learner
variability in production; *case study methodology; *the roles of motivation and prior language (L1) knowledge; and
*sensitivity to input in circumscribing ultimate attainment in adult second language acquisition. Ultimate Attainment
in Second Language Acquisition is intended for anyone whose research is in the areas of second language acquisition,
language acquisition, theoretical, applied, or developmental linguistics. It is also appropriate for graduate level
students of TESOL and teachers who work with more advanced learners of foreign languages.
Spanish Second Language Acquisition Barbara Armstrong Lafford 2003 While the focus is on the acquisition of Spanish as
a second language, this is also an extremely useful volume for second language theoreticians and practitioners involved
in all aspects of the pedagogy of other second languages. Students, teachers, program administrators, and scholars
alike will benefit from the insights that the contributors bring to the myriad issues that language professionals
confront."--BOOK JACKET.
Evidence-Based Second Language Pedagogy Masatoshi Sato 2019-05-17 Evidence-Based Second Language Pedagogy is a cuttingedge collection of empirical research conducted by top scholars focusing on instructed second language acquisition
(ISLA) and offering a direct contribution to second language pedagogy by closing the gap between research and practice.
Building on the conceptual, state-of-the-art chapters in The Routledge Handbook of Instructed Second Language
Acquisition (2017), studies in this volume are organized according to the key components of ISLA: types of instruction,
learning processes, learning outcomes, and learner and teacher psychology. The volume responds to pedagogical needs in
different L2 teaching and learning settings by including a variety of theoretical frameworks (sociological,
psychological, sociocultural, and cognitive), methodologies (qualitative and quantitative), target languages (English,
Spanish, and Mandarin), modes of instruction (face-to-face and computer-mediated), targets of instruction (speaking,
writing, listening, motivation, and professional development), and instructional settings (second language, foreign
language, and heritage language). A novel synthesis of research in the rapidly growing field of ISLA that also covers
effective research-based teaching strategies, Evidence-Based Second Language Pedagogy is the ideal resource for
researchers, practitioners, and graduate students in SLA, applied linguistics, and TESOL.
Graduate Studies in Second Language Writing Kyle McIntosh 2015-08-15 Authors in this proposed collection approach
issues like academic literacy, socialization, and professionalization from their individual positions as mentors and
mentees involved with graduate study in the field of second language (L2) writing.
The Routledge Handbook of Chinese Second Language Acquisition Chuanren Ke 2018-03-29 The Routledge Handbook of Chinese
Second Language Acquisition is the first reference work of its kind. The handbook contains twenty contributions from
leading experts in the field of Chinese SLA, covering a wide range of topics such as social contexts, linguistic
perspectives, skill learning, individual differences and learning settings and testing. Each chapter covers historical
perspectives, core issues and key findings, research approaches, pedagogical implications, future research direction
and additional references. The Routledge Handbook of Chinese Second Language Acquisition is an essential reference for
Chinese language teachers and researchers in Chinese applied linguistics and second language acquisition.
Introduction to Instructed Second Language Acquisition Shawn Loewen 2014-07-21 Introduction to Instructed Second
Language Acquisition is the first book to present a cohesive view of the different theoretical and pedagogical

Recording Eye Movement in Second Language Research Aline Godfroid 2019-08-15 Eye tracking in second language
acquisition and bilingualism provides foundational knowledge and hands-on advice for designing, conducting, and
analyzing eye-tracking research in applied linguistics. Godfroid's research synthesis and methodological guide
introduces the reader to fundamental facts about eye movements, eye-tracking paradigms for language scientists, data
analysis, and the practicalities of building a lab. This indispensable book will appeal to undergraduate students
learning principles of experimental design, graduate students developing their theoretical and statistical repertoires,
experienced scholars looking to expand their own research, and eye-tracking professionals.
A Synthesis of Research on Second Language Writing in English Ilona Leki 2010-04-15 'I applaud the authors for this
sizeable undertaking, as well as the care exercised in selecting and sequencing topics and subtopics. A major strength
and salient feature of this volume is its range: It will serve as a key reference tool for researchers working in L2
composition and in allied fields.' – John Hedgcock, Monterey Institute for International Studies Synthesizing twentyfive years of the most significant and influential findings of published research on second language writing in
English, this volume promotes understanding and provides access to research developments in the field. Overall, it
distinguishes the major contexts of English L2 learning in North America, synthesizes the research themes, issues, and
findings that span these contexts, and interprets the methodological progression and substantive findings of this body
of knowledge. Of particular interest is the extensive bibliography, which makes this volume an essential reference tool
for libraries and serious writing professionals, both researchers and practitioners, both L1 and L2. This book is
designed to allow researchers to become familiar with the most important research on this topic, to promote
understanding of pedagogical needs of L2 writing students, and to introduce graduate students to L2 writing research
findings.
Written Corrective Feedback in Second Language Acquisition and Writing John Bitchener 2012-03-15 What should language
and writing teachers do about giving students written corrective feedback? This book surveys theory, research, and
practice on the important and sometimes controversial issue of written corrective feedback, also known as
“error/grammar correction,” and its impact on second language acquisition and second language writing development.
Offering state-of-the-art treatment of a topic that is highly relevant to both researchers and practitioners, it
critically analyzes and synthesizes several parallel and complementary strands of research — work on error/feedback
(both oral and written) in SLA and studies of the impact of error correction in writing/composition courses — and
addresses practical applications. Drawing from both second language acquisition and writing/composition literature,
this volume is the first to intentionally connect these two separate but important lines of inquiry.
Self-regulated Learning and Second Language Writing Lin Sophie Teng 2022-05-30 This monograph is to investigate
practical applications and contributions of self-regulated learning (SRL) to second/foreign language (L2) writing from
sociocognitive and sociocultural perspectives. It showcases a comprehensive and updated review of conceptual and
methodological issues of SRL and the state-of-the-art research on its applications to L2 learning and teaching. This
volume further elaborates the design and results of a large-scale project which conducts observational and intervention
studies investigating SRL strategies in L2 writing. This book reveals that a cross-disciplinary understanding of SRL
strategies plays a crucial role in advancing theoretical functions of SRL and in extending its applications to L2
education in general, and L2 writing in particular. This book makes significant contributions to developing and
validating new conceptual frameworks and tools for evaluating multidimensional structures of SRL strategies and selfefficacy in L2 writing; elucidating the interplay of personal, behavioral, environmental and psychological factors with
SRL strategies and writing performance; and presenting an effective self-regulation instructional model for nurturing
L2 learners’ motivation and confidence to strategize, reflect and succeed in writing. Teng has established herself as
one of the prominent scholars in the discussion of self-regulated learning strategies. Her contribution to the fields
of L2 writing and strategic learning are undeniable. This monograph is an excellent showing of how her endeavors to
bring established theories from educational psychology to applied writing research have progressed over a number of
methodologically rigorous studies. It should be required reading for anyone with an interest in cultivating strategic
writers not only in the Chinese context but worldwide. Nathan Thomas, UCL Institute of Education
Working Memory and Second Language Learning () (Edward) Wen 2016-06-06 This book introduces an approach to
understanding and measuring working memory components and functions in second language learning, processing and
development. It presents comprehensive, thorough and updated reviews of relevant literatures from cognitive sciences
and applied linguistics. Drawing on multidisciplinary research, the book advocates a conceptual framework for
integrating working memory theories with second language acquisition theories. An innovative theoretical model is also
presented, which illuminates research studies investigating the distinctive roles of phonological and executive working
memory as they relate to specific L2 learning domains, skills and processes. Theoretical and methodological
implications of this integrative perspective are further elaborated and discussed within the specific realms of L2
task-based performance and language aptitude research.
Visible Learning John Hattie 2008-11-19 This unique and ground-breaking book is the result of 15 years research and
synthesises over 800 meta-analyses on the influences on achievement in school-aged students. It builds a story about
the power of teachers, feedback, and a model of learning and understanding. The research involves many millions of
students and represents the largest ever evidence based research into what actually works in schools to improve
learning. Areas covered include the influence of the student, home, school, curricula, teacher, and teaching
strategies. A model of teaching and learning is developed based on the notion of visible teaching and visible learning.
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perspectives that comprise instructed second language acquisition (ISLA), defined as any type of learning that occurs
as a result of the manipulating the process and conditions of second language acquisition. The book begins by
considering the effectiveness of ISLA and the differences between ISLA and naturalistic L2 learning. It then goes on to
discuss the theoretical, empirical, and pedagogical aspects of such key issues in ISLA as grammar learning; interaction
in the classroom; focus on form, function and meaning; vocabulary learning; pronunciation learning; pragmatics
learning; learning contexts; and individual differences. This timely and important volume is ideally suited for the
graduate level ISLA course, and provides valuable insights for any SLA scholar interested in the processes involved in
second language learning in classroom settings.
WAC and Second Language Writers Terry Myers Zawacki 2014-05-14 Editors and contributors pursue the ambitious goal of
including within WAC theory, research, and practice the differing perspectives, educational experiences, and voices of
second-language writers. The chapters within this collection not only report new research but also share a wealth of
pedagogical, curricular, and programmatic practices relevant to second-language writers. Representing a range of
institutional perspectives—including those of students and faculty at public universities, community colleges, liberal
arts colleges, and English-language schools—and a diverse set of geographical and cultural contexts, the editors and
contributors report on work taking place in the United States, Asia, Europe, and the Middle East.
Research Methods in Second Language Acquisition Alison Mackey 2011-12-12 Research Methods in Second Language
Acquisition: A Practical Guideis an informative guide to research design and methodology for graduate students and
scholars. Each chapter of this volume offers background, step-by-step guidance, and relevant studies to create
comprehensive coverage of each method. Includes chapters by expert scholars on an array of topics, including second
language writing and reading, meta-analyses, research replication, qualitative data collection and analysis, and more
Includes feature boxes in each chapter highlighting relevant research studies, discussion questions and suggested
further readings Utilizes research methods and tools from varied fields of study including education, linguistics,
psychology, and sociology
Educating English Language Learners Fred Genesee 2006-01-16 The book provides a review of scientific research on the
learning outcomes of students with limited or no proficiency in English in U.S. schools. Research on students in
kindergarten to grade 12 is reviewed. The primary chapters of the book focus on these students' acquisition of oral
language skills in English, their development of literacy (reading & writing) skills in English, instructional issues
in teaching literacy, and achievement in academic domains (i.e., mathematics, science, and reading). The reviews and
analyses of the research are relatively technical with a focus on research quality, design characteristics, and
statistical analyses. The book provides a set of summary tables that give details about each study, including full
references, characteristics of the students in the research, assessment tools and procedures, and results. A concluding
chapter summarizes the major issues discussed and makes recommendations about particular areas that need further
research.
Early Years Second Language Education Sandie Mourão 2014-11-20 The age for early language learning has dropped
dramatically in the past decade to include children under 6 years old, yet very little published research exists to
support the implementation of such programmes. Drawing on a synthesis of theory, research and practice, this edited
volume makes an innovative contribution to literature concerning language education for very young children. It
explores language learning in a wide range of geographical contexts with reference to second and foreign language
learning, bilingualism and plurilingualism with children under the age of 6 years old. Chapters present discussion
around teacher education, policy-making, international case studies, school and home-based projects, code switching and
language use, and methodologies and approaches. Early Years Second Language Education: International perspectives on
theory and practice will be essential reading for researchers, academics, teacher trainers, and post-graduate students
in the fields of early years education, foreign and second language education, language didactics and teacher
education.
Peer Interaction and Second Language Learning Masatoshi Sato 2016-03-10 This volume represents the first collection of
empirical studies focusing on peer interaction for L2 learning. These studies aim to unveil the impact of mediating
variables such as task type, mode of interaction, and social relationships on learners’ interactional behaviors and
language development in this unique and pedagogically powerful learning context. To examine these issues, contributors
employed quantitative, qualitative, and mixed-methods designs as well as cognitive, social, and sociocognitive
theoretical frameworks. The majority of the studies are classroom based and were conducted in a rich array of settings
covering five continents and encompassing a wide range of learner L1s and target languages. These settings include
second and foreign language classrooms from primary to university level, content-based programs, online contexts, and
after-school programs. To span the divide between research and practice, each study includes a section suggesting
pedagogical implications.
Fluency in L2 Learning and Use Pekka Lintunen 2019-12-06 This book brings together theoretical and empirical approaches
to second language (L2) fluency and provides a state-of-the-art overview of current research on the topic. The strength
of the volume lies in its interdisciplinarity: the chapters approach fluency from non-traditional starting points and
go beyond disciplinary boundaries in their contributions. The volume includes chapters investigating fluency from an L2
perspective and integrates perspectives from related fields, such as psycholinguistics, sign language studies and L2
assessment. The book extends the common foci and approaches of fluency studies and offers new perspectives that enable
readers to evaluate critically existing paradigms and models. This encourages the development of more comprehensive
frameworks and directs future L2 fluency research into new areas of L2 learning and use.
Aptitude-Treatment Interaction in Second Language Learning Robert M. DeKeyser 2021-04-21 This volume brings together
seven empirical studies about aptitude-treatment interactions (ATI), i.e., about how (second language) learners with
different aptitudes match or don’t match with different educational treatments; and aptitude-testing interactions,
i.e., about how learners with different aptitudes perform better or worse depending on the way their knowledge and
skills are tested. The authors are all established researchers or rising stars in the field of second language
acquisition (SLA), who believe that little can be said about the effectiveness of teaching and testing methods or
techniques without taking individual differences into account. Many of the studies corroborate in SLA what has become a
central finding in the psychological and educational research about ATI: the more a method puts the burden of
information processing on the student, the bigger the role of the corresponding aptitudes. The kinds of findings
documented in this volume contribute to a scientific basis for the art of language teaching that will become
increasingly useful as emerging technologies make adaptation to individuals and groups more feasible. Originally
published as special issue of Journal of Second Language Studies 2:2 (2019).
The Cambridge Handbook of Corrective Feedback in Second Language Learning and Teaching Hossein Nassaji 2021-03-31
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Corrective feedback is a vital pedagogical tool in language learning. This is the first volume to provide an in-depth
analysis and discussion of the role of corrective feedback in second and foreign language learning and teaching.
Written by leading scholars, it assembles cutting-edge research and state-of-the-art articles that address recent
developments in core areas of corrective feedback including oral, written, computer-mediated, nonverbal, and peer
feedback. The chapters are a combination of both theme-based and original empirical studies carried out in diverse
second and foreign language contexts. Each chapter provides a concise review of its own topic, discusses theoretical
and empirical issues not adequately addressed before, and identifies their implications for classroom instruction and
future research. It will be an essential resource for all those interested in the role of corrective feedback in second
and foreign language learning and how they can be used to enhance classroom teaching.
On Second Language Writing Tony J. Silva 2001 On Second Language Writing brings together internationally recognized
scholars in a collection of original articles that, collectively, delineate and explore central issues with regard to
theory, research, instruction, assessment, politics, articulation with other disciplines, and standards. In recent
years, there has been a dramatic growth of interest in second-language writing and writing instruction in many parts of
the world. Although an increasing number of researchers and teachers in both second-language studies and composition
studies have come to identify themselves as specialists in second-language writing, research and teaching practices
have been dispersed into several different disciplinary and institutional contexts because of the interdisciplinary
nature of the field. This volume is the first to bring together prominent second-language writing specialists to
systematically address basic issues in the field and to consider the state of the art at the end of the century (and
the millennium).
Eye Tracking in Second Language Acquisition and Bilingualism Aline Godfroid 2019-11-08 Eye Tracking in Second Language
Acquisition and Bilingualism provides foundational knowledge and hands-on advice for designing, conducting, and
analysing eye-tracking research in applied linguistics. Godfroid’s research synthesis and methodological guide
introduces the reader to fundamental facts about eye movements, eye-tracking paradigms for language scientists, data
analysis, and the practicalities of building a lab. This indispensable book will appeal to undergraduate students
learning principles of experimental design, graduate students developing their theoretical and statistical repertoires,
experienced scholars looking to expand their own research, and eye-tracking professionals.
An Introduction to Second Language Acquisition Research Diane Larsen-Freeman 2014-09-25 Understanding how people learn
and fail to learn second and foreign languages is increasingly recognised as a critical social and psycholinguistic
issue. Second languages are vitally important to diverse groups of people, ranging from refugees to college students
facing foreign language requirements. This book provides a synthesis of empirical findings on second and foreign
language learning by children and adults, emphasising the design and execution of appropriate research.
Synthesizing Research on Language Learning and Teaching John Michael Norris 2006-01-01 This volume presents the first
collection of work on research synthesis in applied linguistics. It introduces readers to a cutting-edge approach for
reviewing and summarizing exactly what accumulated research has to say about theoretical and practical subjects. John
Norris and Lourdes Ortega first elucidate the value and practice of synthesis, and they challenge all members of the
research community to adopt a synthetic ethic. The book then features seven empirical syntheses, each modeling
rigorous synthetic practice in definitively reviewing the state of knowledge and research quality in important domains.
Included are five meta-analyses on: Universal Grammar; Task-Based Interaction; Corrective Feedback; Instructed
Pragmatics Development; and Reading Strategy Training. Also included are a qualitative meta-synthesis on Effective
Teaching for English Language Learners, and a historiographical synthesis of Proficiency Assessment practices. Rounding
out the collection are commentaries by two renowned experts in language learning and teaching research: Nick Ellis and
Craig Chaudron.
Individual Differences in Second Language Learning Peter Skehan 2014-04-04 Understanding the way in which learners
differ from one another is of fundamental concern to those involved in second-language acquisition, either as
researchers or teachers. This account is the first to review at book length the important research into differences,
considering matters such as aptitude, motivation, learner strategies, personality and interaction between learner
characteristics and types of instruction.
Handbook of Second and Foreign Language Writing Rosa M. Manchón 2016-09-12 The Handbook of Second and Foreign Language
Writing is an authoritative reference compendium of the theory and research on second and foreign language writing that
can be of value to researchers, professionals, and graduate students. It is intended both as a retrospective critical
reflection that can situate research on L2 writing in its historical context and provide a state of the art view of
past achievements, and as a prospective critical analysis of what lies ahead in terms of theory, research, and
applications. Accordingly, the Handbook aims to provide (i) foundational information on the emergence and subsequent
evolution of the field, (ii) state-of-the-art surveys of available theoretical and research (basic and applied)
insights, (iii) overviews of research methods in L2 writing research, (iv) critical reflections on future developments,
and (iv) explorations of existing and emerging disciplinary interfaces with other fields of inquiry.
The Handbook of Technology and Second Language Teaching and Learning Carol A. Chapelle 2019-12-05 The Handbook of
Technology and Second Language Teaching and Learning presents a comprehensive exploration of the impact of technology
on the field of second language learning. The rapidly evolving language-technology interface has propelled dramatic
changes in, and increased opportunities for, second language teaching and learning. Its influence has been felt no less
keenly in the approaches and methods of assessing learners' language and researching language teaching and learning.
Contributions from a team of international scholars make up the Handbook consisting of four parts: language teaching
and learning through technology; the technology-pedagogy interface; technology for L2 assessment; and research and
development of technology for language learning. It considers how technology assists in all areas of language
development, the emergence of pedagogy at the intersection of language and technology, technology in language
assessment, and major research issues in research and development of technologies for language learning. It covers all
aspects of language including grammar, vocabulary, reading, writing, listening, speaking, pragmatics, and intercultural
learning, as well as new pedagogical and assessment approaches, and new ways of conceiving and conducting research and
development. The Handbook of Technology and Second Language Teaching and Learning demonstrates the extensive,
multifaceted implications of technology for language teachers, learners, materials-developers, and researchers.
The New Immigrant and Language Marcelo M. Suárez-Orozco 2014-07-16 First Published in 2002. Routledge is an imprint of
Taylor & Francis, an informa company.
The Acquisition of French as a Second Language Christina Lindqvist 2014-05-15 Within the field of second language
acquisition, interest in the acquisition of French as a second language has a long-standing tradition, especially in
the European context. The aim of this book is to offer a synthesis of current research within this area. It contains
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are commonly implemented in actual language courses and textbooks. This book helps teachers make research-informed
decisions regarding their instructional approaches to words, phrases and patterns, and direct researchers to specific
areas in need of further inquiry. Boers not only demonstrates how research findings can inform effective teaching, but
also calls for a deeper appreciation on the part of researchers of the realities of the teaching profession, making
this a worthwhile text for preservice teachers, teacher educators, graduate students and scholars.
Reflexive Pronouns: A Theoretical and Experimental Synthesis Darcy Sperlich 2021-01-04 This book presents a
comprehensive picture of reflexive pronouns from both a theoretical and experimental perspective, using the wellresearched languages of English, German, Dutch, Chinese, Japanese and Korean. In order to understand the data from
varying theoretical perspectives, the book considers selected syntactic and pragmatic analyses based on their current
importance in the field. The volume consequently introduces the Emergentist Reflexivity Approach, which is a novel
theoretical synthesis incorporating a sentence and pragmatic processor that accounts for reflexive pronoun behaviour in
these six languages. Moreover, in support of this model a vast array of experimental literature is considered,
including first and second language acquisition, bilingual, psycholinguistic, neurolinguistic and clinical studies. It
is through both the intuitive and experimental data linguistic theorizing relies upon that brings out the strengths of
the modelling adopted here, paving new avenues for future research. In sum, this volume unites a diverse array of the
literature that currently sits largely divorced between the theoretical and experimental realms, and when put together
a better understanding of reflexive pronouns under the auspices of the Emergentist Reflexivity Approach is forged.
First and Second Language Acquisition Jürgen M. Meisel 2011-07-07 Infants and very young children develop almost
miraculously the ability of speech, without apparent effort, without even being taught - as opposed to the teenager or
the adult struggling without, it seems, ever being able to reach the same level of proficiency as five year olds in
their first language. This useful textbook serves as a guide to different types of language acquisition: monolingual
and bilingual first language development and child and adult second language acquisition. Unlike other books, it
systematically compares first and second language acquisition, drawing on data from several languages. Research
questions and findings from various subfields are helpfully summarized to show students how they are related and how
they often complement each other. The essential guide to studying first and second language acquisition, it will be
used on courses in linguistics, modern languages and developmental psychology.
Handbook of Research in Second Language Teaching and Learning Eli Hinkel 2011-01-25 This landmark volume provides a
broad-based, comprehensive, state-of-the-art overview of current knowledge and research into second language teaching
and learning. All authors are leading authorities in their areas of expertise. The chapters, all completely new for
Volume 2, are organized in eight thematic sections: Social Contexts in Research on Second Language Teaching and
Learning Second Language Research Methods Second Language Research and Applied Linguistics Research in Second Language
Processes and Development Methods and Instruction in Second Language Teaching Second Language Assessment Ideology,
Identity, Culture, and Critical Pedagogy in Second Language Teaching and Learning Language Planning and Policy. Changes
in Volume 2: captures new and ongoing developments, research, and trends in the field surveys prominent areas of
research that were not covered in Volume 1 includes new authors from Asia, Australia, Europe, and North America to
broaden the Handbook’s international scope. Volume 2 is an essential resource for researchers, faculty, teachers, and
students in MA-TESL and applied linguistics programs, as well as curriculum and material developers.
Using Priming Methods in Second Language Research Kim McDonough 2011-02-25 Using Priming Methods in Second Language
Research is an accessible introduction to the use of auditory, semantic, and syntactic priming methods for second
language (L2) processing and acquisition research. It provides a guide for the use, design, and implementation of
priming tasks and an overview of how to analyze and report priming research. Key principles about auditory, semantic,
and syntactic priming are introduced, and issues for L2 researchers to consider when designing priming studies are
pointed out. Empirical studies that have adopted priming methods are highlighted to illustrate the application of
experimental techniques from psychology to L2 processing and acquisition research. Each chapter concludes with followup questions and activities that provide additional reinforcement of the chapter content, while the final chapter
includes data sets that can be used to practice the statistical tests commonly used with priming data.

contributions from different researchers in the field, including studies on the acquisition of grammar, formulaic
language, lexis and pragmatic devices, and covering interlanguage development from beginner level up to very advanced,
presumably near-native levels of proficiency. The learners in the studies reported in the volume represent different L1
backgrounds and age groups. The chapters shed light on current issues in research on second language acquisition from
different theoretical perspectives, and contribute to a better understanding of L2 French and SLA in general. The
volume should be of interest for students, teachers and researchers of L2 French and SLA. Originally published in
Language, Interaction and Acquisition 3:1 (2012)
Scientific Writing in a Second Language David Ian Hanauer 2013-02-17 Scientific Writing in a Second Language
investigates and aims to alleviate the barriers to the publication of scientific research articles experienced by
scientists who use English as a second language. David Ian Hanauer and Karen Englander provide a comprehensive metasynthesis of what is currently known about the phenomenon of second language scientific publication and the ways in
which this issue has been addressed.
A Synthesis of Research on Second Language Writing in English Ilona Leki 2010-04-15 'I applaud the authors for this
sizeable undertaking, as well as the care exercised in selecting and sequencing topics and subtopics. A major strength
and salient feature of this volume is its range: It will serve as a key reference tool for researchers working in L2
composition and in allied fields.' – John Hedgcock, Monterey Institute for International Studies Synthesizing twentyfive years of the most significant and influential findings of published research on second language writing in
English, this volume promotes understanding and provides access to research developments in the field. Overall, it
distinguishes the major contexts of English L2 learning in North America, synthesizes the research themes, issues, and
findings that span these contexts, and interprets the methodological progression and substantive findings of this body
of knowledge. Of particular interest is the extensive bibliography, which makes this volume an essential reference tool
for libraries and serious writing professionals, both researchers and practitioners, both L1 and L2. This book is
designed to allow researchers to become familiar with the most important research on this topic, to promote
understanding of pedagogical needs of L2 writing students, and to introduce graduate students to L2 writing research
findings.
Appraising Research in Second Language Learning Graeme Keith Porte 2002-01-01 Aimed at students of applied linguistics
and TEFL on research training courses and practising language teachers, this work provides specific advice and support
to those wishing to learn how to approach the critical anaysis of a research paper.
Handbook of Writing Research, Second Edition Charles A. MacArthur 2016-10-31 The definitive reference in the field,
this volume synthesizes current knowledge on writing development and instruction at all grade levels. Prominent
scholars examine numerous facets of writing from sociocultural, cognitive, linguistic, neuroscience, and new
literacy/technological perspectives. The volume reviews the evidence base for widely used instructional approaches,
including those targeting particular components of writing. Issues in teaching specific populations--including students
with disabilities and English learners--are addressed. Innovative research methods and analytic tools are clearly
explained, and key directions for future investigation identified. New to This Edition *Chapters on genre instruction,
evaluation and revision, argumentative writing, computer-based instruction, and professional development. *Chapters on
new literacies, out-of-school writing, translation, and self-regulation. *Many new topics and authors, including more
international perspectives. *Multiple chapters connect research findings to the Common Core writing standards. See also
the editors' Best Practices in Writing Instruction, Second Edition, an accessible course text and practitioner's guide.
Evaluating Second Language Vocabulary and Grammar Instruction Frank Boers 2021-03-14 Providing a much-needed critical
synthesis of research on teaching vocabulary and grammar to students of a second or foreign language, this book puts
the research into perspective in order to distil recommendations for language teaching. Boers evaluates a comprehensive
range of both well-established and lesser-known research strands and classroom practices to draw out the most effective
instructional approaches to teaching words, multiword expressions and grammar patterns. Chapters discuss learning as a
by-product of communicative activities, language-focused instruction, diverse types of exercises, mnemonic techniques
and more, with a view to building bridges between the available research on such instructional approaches and how they
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